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Hi everyone, 

Yesterday, all teachers were involved in future planning for this term on our school 
plan. We also looked specifically where our students are in their learning with a 
focus on literacy and maths. 

I am sending home with the newsletter today, the ‘I can’ statements we give to our 
students for maths. It shows what students are expected to know for each stage. As 
you are aware, everyone grasps maths ideas differently- sometimes easier for some 
than others.  The purpose of sending these statements home, is to show parents 
what students are learning, but more importantly, where you can help your 
students in their learning. The Learning Book that I sent home at the beginning of 
the year is part of this process. Students have goals in them to achieve and should 
be showing parents what they need to do.  Books are also meant to be coming back 
every Friday- which is not happening for all students. 

Could all Learning Books be returned tomorrow please – I will be adding some extra 
information for parents to read. 
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Upcoming Events 

March 27 

Stage 3 Enrichment Day – Music & 
Composition 

March 30 

GOOD FRIDAY 

April 2 

EASTER MONDAY 

April 13 

End of Term 1 

 

TERM 2 

April 30 

Staff Development Day Term 2 

May 1 

Students Return - Term 2 

May 8 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

 

 



 

 

Have fun while walking! 

How long does it take you to get to the local park, 
library, shops, or to a friend’s house? Consider 
walking if it is nearby! Walking can be fun for kids, 
especially if you include some games such as ‘I spy’ 
or ‘Follow the leader’. Look for beautiful flowers in 
the gardens, or count all the red cars. When you 
were little, did you step over lines or cracks in the 
pavement, pretending they are rivers filled with 
sharks or crocodiles? Walking to places increases 
children’s fitness and concentration, and has social 
benefits too! 
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